MARSHLAND DOMAIN
PROPOSED LEASE
NORTH CHRISTCHURCH PIGEON
FLYING CLUB

The Council has conditionally approved an addition to the
footprint of the North Christchurch Pigeon Flying Club’s
present clubrooms on Marshland Domain, 420 Prestons
Road. The proposed 48mz2 building extension to the east
end of the clubhouse is to accommodate a race
preparation and hampering area. The proposed building
extension will necessitate an increase to the Club’s
present lease area of 16om2.

This is public notice that the Council intends to grant the
North Christchurch Pigeon Flying Club Inc. a new lease
under Section 54 (1) (b) of the Reserves Act 1977, of
approximately 220 square meters of Lot 1 DP 10965 to
take in the present lease area and the proposed building
extension. The proposed new lease will be for a
maximum term of 20 years less one day.

Any person or organisation wishing to make a submission
or lodge an objection to the proposed lease may do so in
writing no later than 5.0opm on Wednesday 16 January
2002 to the:

Policy & Leasing Administrator, Parks and Waterways Unit
Christchurch City Council, PO Box 237
CHRISTCHURCH

For further particulars please contact John Allen, phone
371-1699 or Lewis Burn, phone 371-1522.




